
Hi Steve,  
 
Are you needing me to attend on Tuesday?  I do not have anything to report other than we are excited 
that the IQ Hurdle sign will be erected soon so that people can learn more about Mr. Hurdle’s 
importance to the community.   We are continuing to work on our long term plan for the home.  
 
Thanks, 
Pam Madere 
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